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Last week we told you who our new officers will be beginning July 1, but this week we'd like to
tell you a little bit about those who will be leaving office.

Grand Knight Mike Karpus will finish his post on June 30, but his work with the Knights won't be
over.  He will be moving on to become District Deputy, overseeing four Councils in the area.

Tom Russell, formerly our Grand Knight and most recently a trustee, will be leaving that role.
Tom has put in countless hours serving the Council and the community, and we don't expect him
to end that completely, although he deserves some rest.

John Brown is retiring from the role of Financial Secretary after serving for more than 27 years in
that role.  John has been the backbone of the Council and the fiscal watchdog, keeping accounts
in order and grand knight's lofty goals grounded in financial reality.  He, too, has earned some
rest.

Tom and John, well done, good and faithful servants.  Thank you for all you have done, and all
you still have yet to do.


